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with Illinois Commerce Commission 

 
September 30, 2024 

 

The Illinois Power Agency has filed its 2025 Annual Electricity Procurement Plan with the Illinois 
Commerce Commission for approval. 

The Annual Electricity Procurement Plan sets forth the IPA’s block energy and capacity 
procurement approach to meet the supply requirements of residential and small commercial 
customers taking electricity supply service from Ameren Illinois, Commonwealth Edison, and 
MidAmerican Energy Company. 

To view the petition, appendices, and redline comparison of the filed and draft Plans, please visit 
the IPA’s Plans Under Development page. 

 

 

 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/ipa-2025-electricity-procurement-plan-for-icc-approval.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/energy-procurement/plans-under-development.html

